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This bill eliminates a residency requirement for deputy registrars so that individuals who live outside of 

the county in which a city is located can be appointed as deputy registrar for that city.   

Deputy registrars are appointed by the Department of Public Safety to administer motor vehicle 

registration, license plates, titling, and other vehicle-related transactions. 


